Text for dissemination:

Are you a healthcare professional who has worked in a role assisting people living with MS to access the National Disability Insurance Scheme (NDIS)? 
A research team at Menzies Institute for Medical Research (University of Tasmania) is conducting a study exploring how Australians living with MS are accessing the NDIS. What works? What doesn’t work? What is difficult about applying for, or managing a plan? Have you felt prepared and supported in assisting people to access the benefits they are entitled to?
We would like to speak with healthcare professionals who are currently, or have previously, worked in a role assisting PwMS to access the NDIS. The research involves an interview of around 45-60 minutes (either in person or online) to discuss how you have experienced your work in this role, what you see as positive or successful about the NDIS, and what you have found challenging or unproductive. 
If you are interested in participating in this research or would like to learn more, please email Rebecca Banham at Rebecca.Banham@utas.edu.au. 




